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3345 Stop 8 Rd, Dayton, OH 45414 

T: 800 535 5585 W: ameriwater.com

 WARNING 
This product can expose you to chemicals such as vinyl chloride (used in the production of 
PVC) or Nickel (used in the production of stainless steel), that are known to the State of 
California to cause cancer.  For more information go to www.P65Warnings.ca.gov. 

Dear Valued Customer, 

California Proposition 65 (Prop 65) is the Safe Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986.  The State of 

California began enforcing amendments to California Prop 65 at the end of August 2018.  Prop 65 

requires manufacturers to provide a clear and reasonable warning to residents of California about 

chemicals used in products that they purchase that are included on the Prop 65 Chemical List.  The 

chemicals included on the list are chemicals that are known to the State of California to cause cancer, 

birth defects, or other reproductive harm.  One such chemical is Vinyl Chloride, a compound used to 

produce Polyvinyl Chloride (PVC).  The AmeriWater system you have purchased may contain PVC or 

stainless steel parts. 

While warnings are only required in the State of California, AmeriWater has initiated the use of Prop 

65 labeling for all products to ensure compliance with California regulations.   Please note that the 

above warning does not necessarily mean that the product that you have purchased is unsafe. 

Products that have been cleared for market by FDA have been determined to be safe and effective by 

the United States Food and Drug Administration.  The warning is simply a requirement by the State of 

California.  If you wish to obtain additional information, please visit:  p65warnings.ca.gov.  You may 

also contact your AmeriWater representative if you have any questions. 

Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to continuing to serve you. 


